
Hampton in Arden Parish Council
invites you to the Annual Residents
Village Meeting on Wednesday 24
May 2023

The meeting will take place in Fentham Hall, Hampton in Arden on
Wednesday 24 May 2023. 7:30pm wine & nibbles in the Arden Room followed
by a Q&A forum at 8pm in the main hall.

This year’s meeting will follow a fresh new format, a copy of the report will be
available online in the week before the meeting for residents to digest the
contents (hard copies will be available on the evening also). Councillors will not
read their reports to you. Instead, residents will be invited into the main hall at
8pm for a Question & Answer Forum.

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible!
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